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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have been busy making Christmas Cards! We know it’s early but this year we wanted to involve a 

company to make packs of Christmas Cards for you to buy to give out to family and friends in time for the 

festive season.  

 

Each child has worked hard to produce the image for the front of their card. We will be showcasing these 

after school on Thursday 18th October from 3:15-3:45pm in your child/ children’s classroom.  

 

If you would like to purchase any Christmas Cards or other items with your child’s artwork, you will need 

their individual code printed on the top of their sheet. These will be available in the classroom. I suggest 

that parents/carers take a photograph of the code and instructions as these are unique to each child’s 

artwork. If you are unable to join us on Thursday 18th October, please contact your child’s class teacher who 

will be able to provide you with your child’s unique order code.  

 

Our cards are being made by Cauliflower Cards and orders can be made up until Sunday 28th October 

2018. All orders are to be made online following the link below: 

 

https://xmas.cauliflowergroup.co.uk  

 

You will need to register for an account and input your child’s unique code when prompted to place an 

order.  

 

Following the viewing session, the artwork will be sent off to the company and any orders created and 

completed in time for Christmas.  

 

As an additional incentive to school, every item ordered provides Norwood with a small commission to put 

towards our fundraising for YDP (Youth Dreams Project), ensuring that sports coaches continue to be 

helping our children to have happy lunchtimes all year long.  

 

Thank you for your support, as always. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J.Cockerill   Mrs D.Reynolds  

Deputy Headteacher  Headteacher 
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